
Dear SDSU Community,

I hope you and your loved ones remain safe and healthy.

Today, I am writing to share a message just for you, as the impact of the coronavirus

(COVID-19) continues to unfold around the world and in our region, you are one of our

valued front line members serving among law enforcement officers, custodial

employees, maintenance and sanitation workers who have remained on campus to

perform critical work. Please know that I appreciate you and your commitment to

keeping San Diego State University safe and secure.

Our students, faculty and staff have and continue to show extraordinary flexibility and

resiliency. I remain immensely proud to be part of our SDSU family.

I honor and appreciate you.

Adela de la Torre

San Diego State University President


